fohn Chuang 8829 Bond Street
Corporate Counsel Overtand Park, KS 66214
Tet: 913 754 3339
Fax: 812 759 1647
chuang@cinergycom com

HECEIVED

Via Overnight Mail AUG 15 2008

August 14, 2008 PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Beth O’Donnell, Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

PO Box o615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re:  An Inquiry Into Universal Service and Funding Issues
Administrative Case No. 360

Dear Ms. O’ Donnell:

This filing is in response to the Commission’s Order in the above referenced docket
requiring Eligible Telecommunications Cairiers to perform annual audits to verify the
eligibility of participants in the Lifeline and Link-Up programs. Norlight, Inc. {/k/a
Cinergy Communications Company (SAC 269004) makes Lifeline and Link-Up
available to subscribers throughout its service area in the state of Kentucky.

Norlight has twenty (20) new Lifeline customers that were all acquired within the year
since the last annual audit {iling in this case. Norlight reported no Lifeline customers in
its 2007 filing. These new Lifeline customers were verified at the time of enrollment to
be eligible for Lifeline services. Norlight has a process in which Lifeline customers are
provided 60 days in which to verify their continued eligibility for Lifeline Services.

Please feel free to contget me at if you have any questions or need additional information.

John Chuang
Corporate Counsel



